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6 July 2021

Dear Parents/Guardian
Relaxation of control measures

You may be aware that the Secretary of State today announced significant relaxation of control
measures when we enter “Step 4” of emerging from lockdown (most likely from 19 July 2021).

The guidance to schools can be found here.

I will be looking in detail at the guidance with my team, reviewing the school risk assessment
and | hope to be able to confirm our response and next steps by the end of this week.

Yours Sincerely

DA

Mr A Johnson
Headteacher


https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/999602/Schools_guidance_Step_4_update.pdf

